
Please accept this testimony in opposition to SB 2307. The effort to provide public library services is 
difficult already, especially in rural areas, sometimes with specific configurations and 
circumstances for the size of the library. Along with having few details for implementation, this bill 
is redundant to work done in the last legislative session. Such efforts would be costly and wasteful. 
A guiding principle in my life—as a student, as a parent, as an educator, as a citizen has been—trust 
librarians! 


